
Item 2 of the Newmarket Economic Development Advisory Committee Minutes of July 
21, 2014. 

The Newmarket Economic Development Advisory Committee recommends to Council: 

WHEREAS the Newmarket Economic Development Advisory Committee reaffirms that 
broadband is a key economic driver; 

AND WHEREAS the Newmarket Economic Development Advisory Committee endorses 
the Sande] & Associates report in principle; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council implement a gigabit corridor pilot 
project in early 2015. 


